
What is this foundation? 
   In 2011, Brandon and his 
girlfriend Samantha were 
killed in a car accident 
along with two other chil-
dren who were walking in 
the road.  Four kids and 
four families lives will never 
be the same.   

   To keep our sanity during 
this horrific time. we decid-
ed to follow in Brandon’s 
footsteps and give back in 
the best way we could.  The 
Brandon Sorrell Memorial 
Scholarship Foundation 

was created to help others con-
tinue their education and 
goals in the technology 
fields.  The foundation has 
also taken on Pedestrian 
Safety to try to keep others 
from ever going through  
this  pain.   

   Brandon had just been 
accepted to SUNY Canton.   
    

2012– 2013 Highlights and 
Accomplishments  

   In 2013 Brandon’s 
family and friends 
held several fund rais-
ing events, including a 
Texas Roadhouse 
Dinner, NYS Lotto 
sales and the Annual 
Benefit Dinner.  Non 
perishables were col-
lected at the benefit 
dinner, three twenty 
gallon totes full of 
non perishables were 
delivered to the Peru 
food shelf. 
   Many thanks go to 
the people involved in 
helping keep Bran-
don’s memory alive 
through these events. 

   One new item that we 
introduced in the 2013 
year were Reflective Belts 
and Reflective shoe laces.  
These Belts were given to 
most of the events as 
funds allowed.  A gener-
ous donator actually pur-
chased enough for the 
entire Ausable Valley 
Cross Country team.   
 In 2013 there 
were several events that 
were conducted to en-
hance  peoples knowledge 
of pedestrian safety and 4 
scholarships were given to 
local students to help 
reach their career goals.  
   A new thing has started 

showing the commu-
nities love for these 
two.  Most recently 
the 12 Days of Car-
ing showing peoples 
kindness to others 
from Sam’s Birthday 
until Brandon’s 
Birthday  
   For more infor-
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Scholarship Awards  
 L. Wright (Peru Student) attending Clinton Commu-

nity College reaching for a degree in Nursing.  

 A. Sterling (NCCS Student) attending SUNY Canton 

reaching for a degree in Mechanical Engineering. 

 K. Ryan (Beekmantown Student) attending St. John 

Fisher College reaching for a degree in Physical 

therapy.  

 S. Farrell (Peru Student) attending Medaille College 

reaching for a degree in Veterinary medicine.   

These individuals have  shown great community support 
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mation or to contact us, 
please visit us at 
www.brandonsorrell.com  
   
 



Thank you to all of our sponsors 

PO Box 733 

Peru, NY 12972 

Brandon Sorrell 
Scholarship 

Elizabeth Coon, Cosmo Hair Supply, 
Tamarack Stables, Ann’s Taylor Shop, 
Robert W. Butts Logging, ReMax 
North Country– Tina Clakins Covey, 
Bill’s Body Shop, Ernie’s, Hanson’s 
Starter Shop, Frosty Springs, Denton 
Publishing, Amy Phinney, Curtis Lum-
ber, Bazzano’s, North Bowl Lanes, 
Ron’s Corner Dinner, Adirondack 
Coffee Roasters, Yarborough Square, 
Wendy’s Restaurant,  Edy’s of Course 
(Amy Quesnel), A New Leaf Flowers & 
Gifts, All About Heating & Air Condi-
tioning, Adirondack Pennysaver, Lake 
Champlain Ferries, Reiki—Kathy 
Baker, Kristin Moore, LMT, Rigid 
Performance, Nelson Flowers, Peru 
HealthMart Pharmacy, Big Apple Au-
dio, Dry Dock Restaurant, High Peaks 
Dental, Butcher Block Restaurant, 
Scott Lucia, Price Chopper, Taco Bell, 
Andrea’s Beauty Shop, Lake Placid 
Pub and Brewery, T.M Auto, Play it 
Again Sport, Mastic Mobile Home 
Park, Pampered Chef - Randi Lyn, 
Amelia’s Cake Creations—Amelia Bre-
lia, Krista Dick, Robert & Vicki 

DJ Flash, CFA Insurance Agency, 
Lake Placid Oral Surgery, Mona-
ghan Medical, Flat & Vertical 
Concrete, Mountain Brook 
Lodge, Texas Roadhouse, AAA 
Northway, Titus Mountain, 
Kneucraft, Drown Maple Farm, 
Dannemora FCU, McDonalds in 
Peru, Rulfs Orchard, Graymont, 
Sam’s Club, Walmart, Commu-
nity Bank, Cassella, Santa’s 
Workshop, Big Earls Restaurant, 
Adirondack Tack, Cabot Cheese, 
Bill McBride, Bill Tedford, Of-
fice Staff, Service, Techs, Wash 
Bay, Parts, Sales and staff @ Bill 
McBride,  Lynn Agnew, Cross 
Woodworking, Peru Federal 
Credit Union, Perrywinckles, 
Booth Insurance Agency, 
Twinstate Technologies, Mold-
Rite Plastics, Zachary Pizza, Sub-
way, 99 Restaurant,  Pepsi Co., 
Pizza Palace, Spruce Lodge, Star-
bucks, Rock’s Garage, Adiron-
dack Pet Lodge, Graymont Mate-
rials, Batter’s Up, Lynne & 
Heather Rivers, Lucie Dunne, 

Rabideau,  Matt LaBombard, 
Kayla Provost, Lance Sorrell, 
Judy & Pete Sorrell, Sandy & 
Roy Rabideau, ML Performance 
Diesel—Matt LaBombard, Taste-
fully Simple—Katrina LaBarge, 
Press Republican, Premier De-
signs Jewelry—Jaime Manabat, 
Durocher Auto, B 100.7 Platts-
burgh, Karen Mitchell, North 
Country Club, Amy Jalbert, 
Nancy Conroy, Peterbilt, Moo-
ers Forks Auto Repair, Terry 
Savage, Brittany Savage, Jessi 
Ross, Ashlea Provost, Katrina & 
Jon LaBarge, Melody & Larry 
Vasser, Ashley & Bailey Burger, 
Josh Outen and all of the other 
vendors and community.  With-
out your support we would not 
be able to continue in our ef-
forts to promote Pedestrian Safe-
ty and further education 
through scholarships.  

E-mail: 

christol@brandonsorrell.com 

Be Safe, Be Smart, Be Seen 

We are on the WEB! 

WWW.BRANDONSORRELL.COM 

2013 Pedestrian Safety 
  This year we were able we were able to 
reach out to the community in several 
ways:  We were able to reach over 100 
Students at Saranac Central who are 
part of the Track and Field team.  We 
also were able to reach out to Ausable 
Valley, Peru and Beekmantown cross 
country track teams.   

    We opened up our presentations to 
also include driver awareness of Pedes-
trians and to elaborate on the fact that 
we are all Pedestrians. Through efforts 
at Champlain Valley Educational Ser-
vices. 

     This has enabled us to get     

the Pedestrian Safety literature  
and T-shirts out to 187 young adults 
and adults.  Safety Yellow T-Shirts, 
brochures and tip cards have been 
created and printed, which will be 
utilized throughout the years to get 
our messages for Pedestrian Safety 
out there.     
  If you would like to spon-
sor a school or group, or have any 
thoughts on how we may further 
spread our message, please contact us 
at    Christol@brandonsorrell.com  for de-
tails.  If you are aware of an area that 
we can help to spread the infor-
mation please contact us. 


